
Start a New          

Tradition This Year! 
 

A year ago our friends @REI did 
something different on Black Friday -

they shut the co-op’s doors and 
spent the day outside. This year 
they’re closing again and we’re   

partnering with @52HikeChallenge 
to bring us an #OptOutside pop-up 

hike in celebration  

Whether you’re a seasoned hiker, or 
have never stepped onto a dirt path, 

skip the Black Friday madness and 
join us as we explore hidden gems 

just minutes from Orangewood.  

We will be exploring Whiting        
Canyon and it’s beautiful Red Rock           

formations.  
 

Distance:  4 Miles (Round Trip) 

Difficulty:  Moderate  

Please Bring:  Comfortable shoes, 
appropriate clothing (depending on 

the weather, either a jacket, hat etc.) 
and a sense of adventure! 

Friday, November 25th 

(The day after Thanksgiving) 

Orangewood Foundation 

1575 E 17th Street, Santa Ana 

11:00am - 5:00pm 

Space Is Limited. Please RSVP with Lisa in the ORC, or by contacting Christian Brown at 

714.619.0227 or cbrown@orangewoodfoundation.org . 


